
Question on Notice 
 

No. 794 
 

Asked on 14 June 2023 
 
 
MR J KRAUSE ASKED TREASURER AND MINISTER FOR TRADE AND 
INVESTMENT (HON C DICK)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Treasurer advise the number of Queenslanders who currently have a SPER 
debt? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
As at 10 July 2023, I am advised that there were 460,215 debtors with a SPER debt at 
a Queensland address, including individuals, businesses and other entities. 


